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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Qffice 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

December 30, 1977 
LEE LIU ' IE-77-2343 

VICE PRESIDENT -ENGINEERING 

Mr. George Lear, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch 3 
Division of Operating Reactors 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Lear: 

Your letter of December 20, 1977 concerning the NRC fire 
protection review team visit November 28 - December 2, 1977 forwarded 
enclosures with staff positions and comments, a request for additional 
information and commitments made resulting from that visit. Your letter 
requested that we respond to all questions and attend a one-day meeting 
to discuss the final resolution of staff concerns and positions.  

We believe that during the week of January 9, 1978 we can discuss 
with you by telephone our responses to your letter of December 20, 1977, 
and that a meeting the following week would be acceptable. However, a 
one-week delay for the telephone response and meeting would result in 
more complete answers and resolutions based on firmer foundations.  
We would document our responses in writing after the meeting.  

Very truly yours, 

Lee Liu 
Vice President, Engineering 

LL/KAM/gan 

cc: K. Meyer 
D. Arnold 
R. Lowenstein 
R. Clark (NRC) 
L. Root 
File P-72a


